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From the Executive Director's desk, 

The Vaughan Chapter promises you that 2024 will be the year
that keeps you extremely busy and active. With the assistance of
Keith Cooper, sports director, and Ryan Dalton, communications
director, we plan to schedule more sports and recreation events
and outings for you to enjoy throughout the year. 2023 was a
great year, but this year will be more significant, and for this to
happen, we need your participation, starting by attending the
bi-monthly membership meetings so you can give your input,
opinions, and ideas. The Vaughan Chapter would like to see your
involvement and participation in ALL events for 2024 so that we
can continue running two of our eight mandated programs that
are the most prominent for membership participation in sports
and membership. The Officers and Board of Directors have
approved changes to a few policies to encourage members to
participate.
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For 2024 and moving forward, the board has approved sending a cash birthday gift to Vaughan voting
members; all you must do is call us on your birthday. The life enjoyment fund is increasing from $150 to
$200 per fiscal year (10/1/23 – 9/30/24); see the description of this fund in this issue.                                                
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For 2024 and moving forward, the board has approved sending a cash birthday gift to Vaughan voting
members; all you must do is call us on your birthday. The life enjoyment fund is increasing from $150 to
$200 per fiscal year (10/1/23 – 9/30/24); see the description of this fund in this issue. 
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DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY: 
With respect to documents available on this newsletter, neither the Vaughan PVA nor
its officers or employees makes any warranty express or implied, including the
warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose, or assumes any legal
liability or responsibility for the accuracy, completeness, or usefulness of any
information, apparatus, product, or process disclosed, or represents that its use would
not infringe privately owned rights. Portions of this newsletter contain information
regarding medical treatment or upon which medical treatment discussions may be
based. That information is subject to the same policy and disclaimer notices set forth
herein. No decisions regarding medical care, psychological care, or treatment should be
made on the basis of information contained on this newsletter alone. The responsibility
for filing out any Forms, or for proper medical treatment rests with the individual and
his or her treating physician. This newsletter does not contain any legal advice, nor
should it be relied on for such. Anything contained herein is solely for informational
purposes and should NOT be relied on when making legal decisions. Decisions regarding
legal matters should only be made after consulting with an attorney. Reference on this
newsletter to any specific commercial products, process or service by trade name,
trademark, manufacture, or otherwise does not constitute or imply its endorsement,
recommendation, or favoring by the Vaughan PVA, its officers or employees. The view
and opinions of Independent authors regarding such products or processes do not
necessarily reflect those of the Vaughan PVA, its officers or employees. All references
to this organization shall not be used for advertising or project endorsement.
The Wheel is published four times a year by the Vaughan Chapter Paralyzed Veterans of
America, 2235 Enterprise Drive, Suite 3501 Westchester, IL 60154 in the interest of
Chapter members. Membership in Vaughan PVA entitles you to a free subscription to
the Wheel. Postmaster: send changes of address to Vaughan PVA, 2235 Enterprise
Drive, Suite 3501 Westchester, IL 60154

2024 Bi-Monthly Membership Meetings
 

Vaughan Chapter's goal this year is to reach
out to every member in the surrounding areas;
for this to happen, we will conduct in-person
membership meetings near you. We will still
have a few meetings in the Multipurpose Room
at the Hines VA Hospital, Spinal Cord Injury
Building #128, and in different areas of the
Hines VA. As usual, the Chapter office will send
reminders for the upcoming meetings; please
mark your calendar for the 2024 membership
meetings to attend in person; we are excited to
see you there. All membership meetings offer
FREE lunch and now door prizes.
 

Membership Meeting Dates:

Wednesday, March 27th
 Wednesday, May 22nd
Wednesday, July 24th
Wednesday, September 25th
Wednesday, November 27th

Vaughan PVA Members 
Call Us on your Birthday for a FREE

Gift to You on behalf of Vaughan
Chapter PVA.

 (800) 727-2234
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Photos captured at the VPVA Nov.
Membership Meeting
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Please remember that we are only a phone call away; please do not hesitate to contact us
with any questions, concerns, needs, or assistance; we are here to serve you. We want to see
you participating in as many events as possible this year and enjoying the outdoors; if you
need special assistance preventing you from attending, please let us know, and we will do
our best to accommodate your needs. NOTE: This is a critical reminder to please call our
office to update your contact information; if you move or get a new phone number or email
address, it is vital for us to have your updated contact information to keep you informed of
everything that the Chapter is doing and for you not to miss any of the benefits
Lastly, see attached photos from 2023 sporting events: Bowling, Bass tournament, Curling,
Boccia, Trap shoot, Cubs game, Busse Woods fishing derby, Picnic, Veterans Day Dinner, and
Christmas Luncheon. 

Thank You for letting me serve you,

Maria Hernandez
Executive Director 

Cover Story 
Continued from page 1

The 3k annual sponsorship grant for voting members allows you to participate in any
Vaughan sporting and recreation event with no volunteer hours required. Reimbursement
will be up to a maximum of $3,000 per year for voting members and $1,000 a year for
associate members; this includes fees paid to your approved attendant. See the description
of these two grants in this issue. The Chapter will reimburse .50¢ per mile round trip for
attending the bimonthly membership meetings, and if you have a caregiver, they will get a
$65 stipend and must be with you during the membership meeting. Vaughan Chapter's goal
this year is to reach out to every member in the surrounding areas; for this to happen, we will
conduct membership meetings near you so you can attend. The Officers and Board of
Directors will contact you via phone to chat and find out how we can help you; please
answer your phone if you see Paralyzed Veterans of America; Vaughan Chapter is calling
you. In the meantime, I encourage you to utilize social networks, including our website,
www.vaughanpva.org, Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. Please check your inbox emails to
stay updated with all the recreational sports activities, events, and outings.

Photo captured at
the VPVA 2023

Christmas Luncheon

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S REPORT
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Notice to Vaughan
Chapter members. 

Vaughan Chapter members
please call our office at           
708-947- 9790 or send us an
email message to
vpva@vaughanpva.org with
your current mailing address
and phone numbers and email
address to receive all the
Vaughan chapter’s benefits and
valuable information we
provide. 

If we contact you and your
phone is disconnected, and you
do not have an email address
where you can receive the
communications, you will miss
out on what Vaughan has to
offer for you. Please let us
know your accurate contact
information as soon as
possible.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT
To my fellow veterans,

Hello and happy new year, my fellow Veterans; I hope this
year will bring you joy and happiness, as the chapter is here
to help you facilitate it. We have a brand new bus and trailer
to assist in your travel to our variety of events being held this
year. We are so proud to have started an adaptive bowling
team composed of chapter members, and we are looking
forward to seeing how our bowling program evolves. In
addition to bowling, we also have active curling and boccia
ball programs. 

Thank you to all the Veterans who attended our Christmas
party last month. We had so much fun, so this year, I like
seeing more of the guys and gals participating in our planned
events. 

Don’t forget to fill out the membership survey in this
newsletter, as it is an instrumental part of letting the chapter
know how we are doing and how we can better fit your needs
and serve all our chapter members.
 

Anthony Powell at the 2023
Vaughan Chapter Christmas

Luncheon

Sincerely,
Anthony Powell -President 
Vaughan Chapter, Paralyzed Veterans of America
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Upcoming: Pick-up Sticks Curling bonspiel and Hillside Bowling Practice 

All ability-level curlers are invited to participate in our Pick-Up Sticks bonspiel. This awareness
curling event pairs wheelchair curlers with standing curlers to raise awareness for wheelchair
curling. Registration is now open. Click here to sign up
Wheelchair Bowlers, the Vaughan Chapter is hosting bowling practices Every Tuesday at 11 AM
at the Hillside Bowling Alley. If you need equipment or transportation, please get in touch with
Keithc@VaughanPVA.org. These practices are intended for new bowlers to get the required
games to participate in the upcoming Bowling Tournament in Romeoville, IL on May 3-5.  

Photo captured at the VPVA 2023
Pick-Up Sticks Spiel

SPORTS AND RECREATION 

Vaughanpva.org5

Curling: Portage, WI. Vaughan PVA athletes traveled to Portage,
WI through the VA Adaptive Sports Grant award to participate in
their first ”away” bonspiel. The competition was fierce, and the
Vaughan Curlers learned a lot of valuable curling lessons. I want
to say they won a few games, but the team will have to wait until
their upcoming trip to Georgia’s GNCC Wheelchair Curling
Championship, March 15-17. Do you want to get involved in
Wheelchair Curling? The team practices 6-7 PM every Thursday at
Windy City Curling in Villa Park. The VA Adaptive Sports grant
allows the Vaughan chapter to request money for emerging
wheelchair sports like curling. This expands the current sports
budget and will enable resources to go to other opportunities like
boccia, bowling, and trap.  Big Thank You to the VA Adaptive
Sports Grant team. 

Attention wheelchair games athletes. Registration is open! Please inform the chapter as soon
as you register. The Vaughan Chapter will provide polos and hats for The Vaughan and Windy
City Rollerz teams. So that you know, you will need an open recreation therapy goal to attend
the Windy City Rollerz. There is no such requirement to travel with the Vaughan team. If you
have never participated in the Wheelchair Game, please let the VA or the Vaughan chapter
know immediately; the VA has funds for novice participants. Thank You. Keith Cooper-Sports
Director keithc@vaughanpav.org. 

Photo captured at the VPVA 2023
Up & Down Fundraiser

https://donate.vaughanpva.org/event/24-vpva-wheelchair-participants/e553390
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2023 Pick Up Sticks Spiel
 

2023 PVA Trap Shoot Tour Stop St.Charles

 

2023 Bowling Tour Stop Romeoville

 

Chicago No Limits
Fishing Charters

 

2023 PVA Bass Tour Series Land of
Lincoln Tour Stop

 

2023 Boccia Tournament



 

2023 Busse Woods Fishing Derby

Vaughanpva.org

 

2023 VPVA Annual Membership Picnic

 

2023 Veterans Day Luncheon

 

2023 Memorial
Day Parade

 

2023 Christmas Luncheon

7
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Communications Report By: Ryan Dalton

Pick-Up Sticks
Spiel Registration

10
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The PVA Vaughan Chapter is dedicated to making your 2024 special  and
with that we are planning on introducing some some new and excellent
programs for our Veterans to tryout including; Chess and Esports.

To aid in this effort the chapter is planning on purchasing 25 iPad so we can
run various events within the Hines VA center for our members such as
Chess and Bingo to name a few. As for our Esports program (Esports)
meaning competitive gaming we are planning on hosting some in chapter
practices and tournaments in the month of June to prepare for the 2024
National Veterans Wheelchair Games Esports tournament held in New
Orleans. So far the Game is looking like it will be Street Fighter 6. We will have
more information later in the year on how to get involved in the Vaughan
Chapter Esports program if interested. Stay Tuned!

Communications Our Efforts for 2024
Hello members, Ryan Dalton the Communications Director for the Paralyzed
Veterans of America Vaughan Chapter here. 2023 was a fantastic year for the
Vaughan Chapter which hosted some incredible events that I was very grateful to
be a part of. Every since my hiring as the Communications Director for this Chapter
it has been my goal to capture the ‘member experience’ via both photo and video
at all of our events to make sure everyone feels included and can look back on
those events fondly. In 2024 I want to reaffirm that effort and take some more
fantastic photos and videos to share with you all, while improving my skill with the
camera. I cant wait to see what 2024 has in store but I for one can’t wait for the 2024
Pick-Up Sticks Spiel, it was incredible to attend last year, we hope to see you all
there, Register with the QR Code Below.

Be sure to check out our resources page:

The PVA Vaughan Chapter is very proud of its extensive library of resources we offer to our Veterans. Check out our
resources list at https://vaughanpva.org/resources-2/ where you can gain access to National VA Resources, State
and Local Resources, Assisted Living Resources, Education and Employment Resources and many more! We are
always excited to be adding to this extensive list every day to keep our Veterans informed of their options.

As always keep up to date with the latest Vaughan Chapter events and dates by visiting our website
VaughanPVA.org or check out our social media pages:

Upcoming Chapter Programs

@VAUGHANCHAPTERPVA

@vaughan_pva

@PVA_Vaughan

https://vaughanpva.org/resources-2/


It's that time again - for you to consider
representing our chapter and participating in the
2024 National Veterans Wheelchair Games.

This year's event will be held in New Orleans during
the last week in July.

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN !

For your convenience, here is the link to register,
along with all of the necessary information you will
need in preparation for the NVWG:

https://wheelchairgames.org/athletes/registration/

VERY IMPORTANT: When you do complete your
registration, we encourage you to inform our
chapter as soon as possible.

Registration for the 2024 NVWG
Out Now

Vaughanpva.org9

https://wheelchairgames.org/athletes/registration/
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Service Officer’s Report By: Winston Woodward III, NSO 

Multiple Sclerosis & PVA Assistance with VA Claims
According to the National Multiple Sclerosis Society, “Multiple
sclerosis (MS) involves an immune-mediated process in which an
abnormal response of the body’s immune system is directed against
the central nervous system (CNS). The CNS is made up of the brain,
spinal cord, and optic nerves. MS deteriorates your nerves. From
there the damages leave behind scar tissue which is how the disease
is given its name; multiple sclerosis, or “multiple areas of scarring.”.

Vaughanpva.org10

Inability to prove service-connection. If you have filed outside of the 7-year window for
presumptive service-connection, it may be difficult to prove.

Difficulty with a diagnosis. Because MS can be so difficult to diagnose, the VA may require
more evidence than usual to verify your MS.

Symptoms Aren’t Serious Enough. MS is a degenerative disease meaning that it progressively
gets worse over time. At first, the symptoms of MS can be fairly mild which means that the VA
may determine you are not in need of benefits.

Paralyzed Veterans of America National Service Officers assist our
veterans with development of complex claim related to MS. There are
multiple reasons claims for VA benefits for MS may be denied. The
most common being:

Because of the unique nature of those living with MS, there can be a higher degree of difficulty
in putting together a foolproof VA claim. Be sure to be comprehensive as you file, in order to
have the best chance of getting the full benefits you deserve as a veteran.

Write a letter to tell your story to the VA. Your medical records and the claim form document
give specific information like name or diagnosis code – a personal letter can share how your
condition or disability has affected your life – it’s what we call ‘the rest of the story’.

Lay statements for family, friends, and other veterans. If they have first-hand knowledge
through observation, your friends and family can also contribute a statement with details
about the injury, event, or disease and how it has affected your activities, relationships, etc.

A Veteran Service Officer (VSO) can be your advocate throughout the VA claims process. VSOs
can be a sounding board and a second set of eyes. A VSO can review service treatment
records, lay information, and ask relevant questions. NSO’s are knowledgeable about eligibility,
regulations, forms completion, required and recommended “proof documents”; telling your
story in the most complete and efficient way in the strongest claim packet that can be
submitted.

If you are a veteran and denied this type of claim, please contact PVA National Service Officer
for further assistance.



1. Lifetime enjoyment fund $200 per fiscal year:
Go to a Movie, take the wife to dinner or a football
game, submit your receipts, and the chapter will
reimburse you up to $200:

2. Attend an event sponsored by a PVA chapter
anywhere in the United States of America and be
reimbursed up to $3000 for the cost of you and your
attendance if necessary. Funding is approved based
on pre-event submitted requests.

Respectfully submitted,

Gerald L Brown, Treasurer VPVA

Supporting the chapter’s
FY24 budget as follows:

·  Chapter Grant Revenue PVA………………$150,656
· Donations and Service Revenue……………$144,500
· Advocacy and Legislation Grant…….………. $ 2,000
· Newsletter Advertisement Revenue…….…..... $ 1,000
· Membership Dues…………………………………. $ 300
· Corporate Solicitation…………………………. $ 12,000
· Sports and Recreation Revenue…………….…$ 74,000
· Dividend and Interest Revenue……………….…$ 65,000
· Transferred in from Portfolio Revenue……….$ 203,014
· Total Budgeted Income ………………………. $ 652,470
As illustrated $65,000+ $203,014 equals $268,014
represents the portfolio’s contribution to FY 24 budget
revenue.

Yes, that’s correct refunded up
to $200.00 per year! 

You can use the funds to cover the travel,

lodging, food (NO alcohol), or event ticket/s. If

you use a partial amount of the $200.00, the

remainder is available until the fiscal year

ends! Call us now for ANY question/s! We’re

serious, so try us! Can you believe that only a

few members use this fund every year?

Neither can I, so let’s let the cat out of the bag

and do something with our precious

summertime and great weather while it lasts!

(Fiscal year 10/1/2023 to 9/30/2024).

Treasurer Report

Gerald L. Brown, Treasurer

I want to take this opportunity to give a shout out to the Vaughan
chapter finance committee, a group of volunteers managing the
chapters cash and cash equivalent which includes our portfolio. The
volunteer members of the finance committee are Anthony Powell,
Winston Woodard |||, Leo Moore, Daniel James, and Robert Arciola.
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From The Treasurers Desk:

The finance committee meets the 1st Friday of each month to
manage the chapter’s portfolio and the cash flow for annual
operating expenditures. This team of chapter members have
consistently made good trades during the market’s period of
volatility. Allowing the chapter to maintain a return on investment of
approximately 5% since inception.

Therefore, as chair of the chapters finance committee thank you gentlemen for the work you
are doing.

3. Finally, if you need to solve some dilemma
affecting you or your immediate family, contact
one of our service officers. The Vaughan
chapter’s Governing Body has discretionary
funds available to help members in times of
need.

RECAPPING MEMBER FUNDS PER FISCAL YEAR:



EXAMPLEAD SIZES:

FULL PAGE

1/2 PAGE

1/3 PAGE

1/4 PAGE (VERTICLE)

1/8 PAGE/ BUSINESS

CARD

AD RATES:

Full Page

1/3 Page1/2 Page

1/4 Page
Veticle

1/8 Page

7.25'' X 9.75''
7.25'' X 4.75''
7.25'' X 3.125''
3.50'' X 4.75''
3.50'' X 2.25''

FULL PAGE

1/2 PAGE

1/3 PAGE

1/4 PAGE 

1/8 PAGE

$100

$65

$50

$30 

$20
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NEWSLETTER
AD PACKAGES

FULL PAGE
EXAMPLE

SCAN TOSCAN TO
LEARN MORELEARN MORE

FOR FREE AD OPPORTUNITIES CONTACT RYAN
DALTON COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR

(708) 947-9790media@vaughanpva.org
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Join Us for the Following Events!

Pick Up Sticks Bonspiel ,
March 23-24th

VPVA  Bowling Tournament
 May 3-5th

 St. Charles Trap
Shoot May. 24-  26th

On demand adaptive fishing
trips with No Limits fishing

Scan Here to See our
Future Events!

QUEST IONS?

k e i t h c@ v a u g h a n p v a . o r g

Chapter iPads for Chess and
Bingo programming and

events, coming soon!

VPVA Boccia Ball Clinics,
Starting January 25th



Vaughanpva.org14





Vaughanpva.org16

As many of you already know, Multiple Sclerosis (MS) Awareness Month is
celebrated in March. The month's goal is to promote awareness of MS and help
people with MS make informed healthcare decisions. The official color for MS
awareness is orange.

There are organized walks that I have participated in over the years, and a
group of my former colleagues participated in on my behalf many years ago
(see picture) when I was diagnosed in 1992. Wow, what an honor; at that point,
I was not aware of anything beyond my own discombobulated diagnosis. I was
living in SC and received a box with a balloon inside, a sweatshirt they hand
painted for me, pictures etc. Be still my heart!

There is an MS Walk in Chicago on April 25, 2024 that the MS Society organizes,
and they are thrilled that we will be forming a team to walk and roll in (Walk
and Roll Hoochie Koo!). Please join me, whether you have MS or not! I want us
to have Team Vaughan PVA tee shirts, and will need a count, sizes etc. Please
reach out to let me know you WILL participate my friends! Let the fun begin😊

Vaughan In Action
MS Committee Chair

Submitted by: Susan L.
Dochterman, MS
Committee Chair

December - February Member Birthdays:

The Vaughan Chapter would like this opportunity to celebrate all of our chapter members with December, January,
February birthdays, here is to a fantastic 2024!

John Casey
Marion Steele
Charles Noyes

Robert Ives
John Robinson
Martin Dislers
Larry Garrett
Gloria Ross

James Fouts
Joe Rodriguez
Bobbie Surall

Joseph Hereau
Steven Marcy
Fred Wagner
John Kinnare

Marshall Willaby

Marlon Green
David Jones
Kevin Floyd

Andres Gallegos
Theresa Harrison

Brian Connery
Henry Torgeson

James Pych
Andre Williams
Keith Lambert
Angelo Perez

Winston Woodard (III)
Melissa Klocker

Daniel McConchie
Mario Medina

Haley Gilbraith

Steve Brend
William Maule

Rolf Kufeld
Gerald Brown

Dennis Schultz
Bartholomew Demma

Robert Milkowski
Charles Kowalewicz

Walter Durk
Peter Joannides
Mitchell Betlej
Robert Grandt

Fred Dust
Anthony Montgomery

Danny Harvey
Thomas Pavela

John Kelly
Willie Garrett

Thomas Williams
Brent Parker
David Smith

Thomas Fitzgerald
Jerry Simms

Thomas Wilson
Hal Krause

David Norris
Adrian Iniguez
Eric Sauerman

Clifford Johnson
Anthony Becker
David Wilsman
Carlos Flores

Juan Alvarado
Steven Jennings

Nitzia Martin
Charles Hartzburg

January
December

February

Wiley Mims
Allen Barnes

Roger Campfield
Christian Carlson
Leonard Chenier
Margarita Colon
Kenneth Durham
Chriselle English

Robert Ford
Jason Green

Tom Hayes
David Herst

George Humphrey
Brandyn Hunter
Gregory Kelsey
Stephen Lenker
James McFarlin
Lance Mercado
Reddick Mickle

Raymond Mulvihill

Charles Novosel
Kaney O'Neill

Robert Palucki
Timothy Rhodes
Anthony Scott
Brandon Sidler

Eastman Tiu
Debbie Ussery
Eldridge White

Ronald Williams
Winston Woodward
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Quarterly Membership Survey

1. Would you be open to attending Vaughan Chapter events if trapnsportation was
provided

2. Would you be open to receiving a courtesy call from the Vaughan Chapter every
quarter?

3. Would you be interested taking part in a Vaughan Chess program either at the
Hines VA hospital or online?

4. What sports and events are you most excited for in 2024?

Yes

No

Yes

No

NVWG

Curling

Boccia

Fishing

We appreciate you taking the time out of your day to participate in the
February Vaughan PVA quarterly membership survey. The goal of this
survey is to improve the services and opportunities that the PVA
Vaughan Chapter offers to its members. Please respond to the below
questions with your honest feedback so we can work toward bettering
your experience as a member of the Paralyzed Veterans of America
Vaughan Chapter. Send in your membership survey to receive receive
door prizes at our next membership meeting.

Trap Shooting
Bowling
Chess
Esports

Name

Address

Email
Phone

Personal information 
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5. What Sport Was Featured in our Sports and Recreation section?

Adaptive Curling

Wheelchair Bowling

Adaptive Trap Shooting

Adaptive Boccia Ball

Adaptive Fishing

8. What upcoming programs is the Vaughan Chapter adding? (Circle all that apply)

Chess

Esports

9. How satisfied are you with the chapters efforts to serve its members?

Very Satisfied

Satisfied

Uncertain

Unsatisfied

Very Unsatisfied

10. What improvements would you
like to see from the chapter in
2024?

11. What is your preferred method
of communication if we need to
contact you?

6. What amout was the life time enjoyment fund changed to? (View Treasurers Report)

$100

$150

$200

$250

7. What sports or events would you like to see the Vaughan Chapter put on?

Bingo

Skiing

Bowling

Fishing



www.VaughanPVA.org

Vaughan PVA
2235 Enterprise Drive, Suite
3501 Westchester, IL 60154
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@vaughan_pva

@PVA_Vaughan

@VAUGHANCHAPTERPVA

@paralyzed-veterans-of-
america-inc-vaughan-chapter


